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Ottawa, January 28, 1915.

Sir.-

I am directed to inclose herewith

copy of a letter from Mr.A.P. Hughes of Lillooet, B.C..

addressed to the Hon. Mr. Burrell, with reference to

extension of the Indian reserve abutting on the town,

I am to request that the Royal

Commission may give this matter consideration at an

early date.
Your obedient servant,

F.TrubyKing.

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.
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